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Middle Tarwin pipeline renewal project 
 
South Gippsland Water is planning on renewing approximately 2.4 kilometres of pipeline to be 
installed within the Tarwin Lower Road Reserve. 
 
The work in the road reserve is expected to begin in May and expected to continue through to 
July. 
 
During this period, we will have traffic management in place to ensure the safety of road users 
and workers, so please make sure you add a little extra time for your journey. 
 
This work forms part of a major renewal project that will see South Gippsland Water install and 
replace more than 7.5 kilometres of ageing pipeline along Tarwin Lower Road and in Private 
Properties. 
 
The project has progressed well, with over 4.4 kilometres of new pipeline already installed and 
reinstated across private properties. 
 
The environment is also being carefully managed to minimise any impact to our native flora or 
fauna. 
 
South Gippsland Water thanks everyone for their patience during these upgrades, helping us to 
improve long term service reliability for our communities. 
 
 
If you have any further questions, call our service centre on 1300 851 636 or email us 
sgwater@sgwater.com.au 
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